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30th May 2019 
 
PQ 22279/19 
To ask the Minister for Health the position regarding the appointment of registered general nurses 
to CAMHS for phlebotomy services in County Wexford; and if he will make a statement on the 
matter. 
 
PQ 22335/19 
To ask the Minister for Health the position regarding the appointment of registered general nurses 
to CAMHS for phlebotomy services particularly in County 
Wexford; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
Dear Deputy Browne, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Questions, which were submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  

I have reviewed the matter and the following composite reply is the current position.  

I can confirm that arrangements are in place with Wexford General Hospital in the Paediatric Ward 

for bloods to be taken for the CAMHS service.   

Should you require any further information in relation to the above, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
___________________________ 
David Heffernan 
General Manager 
Mental Health Services  
South East Community Healthcare 


